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I'm opposed to HB 2738. 

PIR is a valuable asset to Oregon, SW Washington and brings in much needed 

money to the local governments. It brings worldwide notoriety to Portland with it's big 

time racing venues such as Nascar and IndyCar. Where is the science on actually 

how much lead is being emitted and the exposure it allegedly creates. You can't just 

go off of non-scientific  

 allegations. There is very little in the way of leaded fuels being used and the amount 

yearly events is relatively small. What about the exposure from the freeway and all of 

the cars and trucks on a 24hr basis. What about the pollutants from daily aircraft 

landings and take-offs? No complaints on either of those.The freeway dumps out 

more pollutants than anything. 

I urge voting down this proposterios Bill until the alleged harm can be scientifically 

proving. 


